
November 1, 2024 Announcements 
 

 

 The Sr Boys soccer team, defeated St George's 6 - 0 in the Vancouver Sea to Sky 
Championship quarter final.  The team has advanced to next week's semi-final vs 
Kitsilano and is one win away from advancing to the Provincial Championships. 

 

 

 All grade 10 girls interested in playing on the Junior Girls' Basketball team this year 
please join us for a mandatory meeting today at lunch in the yoga studio.  Please 
contact Mr. Ireland if you have any questions. 

 

 Attention all choir students: Rehearsal today at lunch for Remembrance Day repertoire 
in the choir room. See you there! 
 

 Interested in challenging your mind, making new friends, and having a fun time? If so, 
come join the Argyle chess club! Whether you’re a total beginner or next-level master, 
everyone is welcome. We’ll be back up and running again on Tuesdays and Fridays in 
Room 207 at lunch starting next week. Don’t miss out, it’s your move! 
 

 

 

 



November 4, 2024 Announcements 
 

 

 Argyle Drama and DMA have created a new short film remake of "Teen Wolf". Please go 
to YouTube and search "Argyle Teen Wolf" or find the QR codes around the school to 
view the 2 and a half minute film during break time. 

 

 Interested in challenging your mind, making new friends, and having a fun time? If so, 
come join the Argyle chess club! Whether you’re a total beginner or next-level master, 
everyone is welcome. We’ll be back up and running again on Tuesdays and Fridays in 
Room 207 at lunch starting this week. Don’t miss out, it’s your move! 

 

 

 Today after school, all staff and students are encouraged to come to the Turf Field to 
support the JR Boys Soccer team vs Handsworth in the North Shore Championship 
Game. This is the first time the Championships have ever been held at Argyle.  The team 
would love to see everyone at the field after school, cheering the team to VICTORY!!! 

 

 Hey Argyle!  In honour of Remembrance Day, Argyle is hosting the first Long moment 

of silence, where participants show their support through $3 donations and standing. Last 

one standing wins the grand prize: TWO BOXES of Krispy Kreme donuts. All donations 

will go to the Royal Canadian Legion, and donations will be taken in the cafeteria 

TODAY.  The competition will begin the next day during lunch in the studio. See you 

there! 

 
 



November 5, 2024 Announcements 

 

 Good morning, everyone! Let’s take a moment to talk about kindness and awareness in 
our school community. First, I’d like to remind everyone that the elevator is available for 
students and staff who have difficulty using the stairs. Let’s make sure it’s used 
respectfully by those who truly need it. Also, please remember to keep our hallways 
clean. Throwing food on the ground creates a safety hazard for everyone, especially for 
those of us using wheelchairs or crutches. During breaks, let’s be mindful and give space 
to wheelchair users and those with mobility aids. Small acts of kindness, like moving 
aside, can make a big difference. Thank you for your understanding and support in 
making our school a more inclusive environment! 
 

 This is a reminder for all grade 8's and 9's interested in the junior play! If you are 
interested in tech and stage crew, your interest forms must be submitted to Ms. Owens 
by Wednesday. If you are interested in acting, you must bring your forms with you to 
the auditions on Wednesday. If you missed the previous two meetings and would like to 
be involved, come and see Ms. Owens in room 138 for more information as soon as 
possible!  

 

 Attention all Argyle choir singers. There's a mandatory rehearsal today at lunch for 
Remembrance Day in the choir room. See you there! 

 

 

 Argyle Drama and DMA have created a new short film remake of "Teen Wolf". Please go 
to YouTube and search "Argyle Teen Wolf" or find the QR codes around the school to 
view the 2 and a half minute film during break time. 

 

 Interested in challenging your mind, making new friends, and having a fun time? If so, 
come join the Argyle chess club! Whether you’re a total beginner or next-level master, 
everyone is welcome. We’ll be back up and running again on Tuesdays and Fridays in 
Room 207 at lunch starting this week. Don’t miss out, it’s your move! 

 

 
 



November 6, 2024 Announcements 

 
 

 Attention all Argyle choir singers. There's a mandatory rehearsal today at lunch for 
Remembrance Day in the choir room. See you there! 

 

 

 Interested in challenging your mind, making new friends, and having a fun time? If so, 
come join the Argyle chess club! Whether you’re a total beginner or next-level master, 
everyone is welcome. We’ll be back up and running again on Tuesdays and Fridays in 
Room 207 at lunch starting this week. Don’t miss out, it’s your move! 

 

 Are you interested in being an Outdoor School Counsellor? Registration was extended! If 
students are interested and have not yet submitted their application to become 
Outdoor School counsellors, they have until Wednesday, November 20th to apply via 
the Cheakamus website. Ask your grade counsellor for details! 

 
 



November 12, 2024 Announcements 

 

 Good morning, everyone! Let’s take a moment to talk about kindness and awareness in our 

school community. First, I’d like to remind everyone that the elevator is available for students 

and staff who have difficulty using the stairs. Let’s make sure it’s used respectfully by those who 

truly need it. Also, please remember to keep our hallways clean. Throwing food on the ground 

creates a safety hazard for everyone, especially for those of us using wheelchairs or crutches. 

During breaks, let’s be mindful and give space to wheelchair users and those with mobility aids. 

Small acts of kindness, like moving aside, can make a big difference. Thank you for your 

understanding and support in making our school a more inclusive environment! 

 

 The SR Boys soccer team won their match at the VS2S Championships vs Vancouver College on 
Thursday and advanced to the Provincial Championships. Congratulations to the team and Good 
Luck at the BC's. 
 
 

 We are excited to announce that the Juv Girls Volleyball team will be competing in the North 
Shore Semi-Finals tonight at 4:00 PM. The match will take place at Handsworth Secondary 
School, and it promises to be an exciting showdown as our team faces off against 
Handsworth. We encourage everyone to come out and support our talented athletes as they 
strive for victory. Go Pipers! 
 

 The Senior Girls Volleyball team is set to compete in the first round of the Zone playoffs against 
Churchill tonight at 7:30 PM. The game will take place at Argyle. We encourage all students and 
staff to come out and support our team. Let's GO PIPERS! 

 

 Congratulations to the Girls Field Hockey team as they finished 5th at the Provincial 
Championships last Friday. The team showed excellent character to come back and win their 
final 2 games in shootouts, rallying behind some excellent goalkeeping and grade 12 leadership. 
While the season may be over, the team will be in good hands next year with many returning 
players as they aim for top spot in the Province once again 



November 13, 2024 Announcements 

 

 Congratulations to the Juvenile Girls volleyball team as they won their semi-final match 
yesterday against Handsworth. The girls battled hard in the 5th set winning 15-13 against 
a very strong team. They will be playing tonight at Argyle at 4pm vs STA. Please come 
watch. Go Pipers!!! 

 

 Congratulations to the Senior Girls Volleyball team winning their 1st zone match against 
Churchill. They played well as a team and kept working hard to the end winning 3 sets to 
0. Thank you to all of the students and staff who came to watch their home game. 
Tonight they play in the Semi Final against Kitsilano Secondary at 6:00pm at 
Handsworth. Hope to see you there...Go Pipers! 
 

 Hey Argyle! Tomorrow and Friday morning during flex time please come by the main 
entrance to pickup up your student ID card. If you are unable to make those times 
please ONLY come during lunch and after school. ID cards cannot be picked up during 
breaks between classes or instructional time. 

 



November 14, 2024 Announcements 

 

 

 Hey Argyle! Tomorrow morning during flex time please come by the main entrance to 
pickup up your student ID card. If you are unable to make the morning please ONLY 
come during lunch and after school to the office to get yours.  ID cards cannot be picked 
up during breaks between classes or instructional time. , the office will not be handing 
them out outside of these times. 

 

 We are excited to announce a fantastic achievement by our Senior Girls Volleyball team! 
Last night, they faced off against Kitsilano in a nail-biting Semi-Final match and emerged 
victorious winning in the 5th set 15-10. Their hard work and determination have led 
them to the Sea-to-Sky Finals, which will take place tonight at 6:00 PM at Handsworth. 

Let’s come together as a school community to display our pride and encouragement! 
Wear your school colors, bring your loudest cheers, and let’s make this a memorable 
event for our Senior Girls Volleyball team. Go Pipers! 

 



November 15, 2024 Announcements 

 

 

 We are excited to announce that the Senior Girls Volleyball team has 
achieved a remarkable victory by winning the Sea to Sky Zone 
Championships! They triumphed over Handsworth in an exhilarating match 
that went to five sets. 

This outstanding achievement has qualified our team for the Provincial 
Championships, which will take place at the end of November. We are 
incredibly proud of their hard work, dedication, and teamwork that led 
them to bring home the BANNER! 

We would like to extend our heartfelt gratitude to all the students, staff, 
and parents who came out to support the team during last night’s intense 
game. Your enthusiasm and encouragement truly made a difference! 

Let’s continue to cheer for our Senior Girls Volleyball team as they prepare 
for the upcoming Provincials. Go PIPERS! 

 

 Student ID cards can be picked up during lunch and after school in the 
office. Do not come during instructional time or between classes. Thank 
you! 

 

 

 



Monday, November 18, 2024 Announcements 
 

 
  

 Good morning, everyone! Let’s take a moment to talk about kindness and awareness in our 
school community. First, I’d like to remind everyone that the elevator is available for 
students and staff who have difficulty using the stairs. Let’s make sure it’s used respectfully 
by those who truly need it. Also, please remember to keep our hallways clean. Throwing 
food on the ground creates a safety hazard for everyone, especially for those of us using 
wheelchairs or crutches. During breaks, let’s be mindful and give space to wheelchair users 
and those with mobility aids. Small acts of kindness, like moving aside, can make a big 
difference. Thank you for your understanding and support in making our school a more 
inclusive environment!  

 



Monday, November 19, 2024 Announcements 
 

 

 Attention all grade 11 and 12 students. Nova Scotia's St. Francis Xavier University will be visiting 

Argyle today at lunch in room 154 to show a presentation about the campus and answer 

questions about programs and admissions.   

 



Thursday, November 21, 2024 Announcements 

 

 Attention Argyle! Get ready for Feel Good Friday on November 29th, hosted by your 
student council! Start your day with free hot chocolate and cookies at the entrance 
starting at 8:30 am. At lunch, grab a bag of fresh popcorn for just a few dollars at our 
popcorn station by the cafeteria. We’ll have a virtual fireplace playing to set the cozy 
vibe, and don’t miss our movie trivia for a chance to win free popcorn! Wear your 
coziest clothes or pyjamas and join us for a day full of snacks, fun, and good vibes! See 
you there! 

 

 Hey Argyle, Students' Council here. We want to make this year as enjoyable and 
memorable as we can, so we're asking YOU what YOU want to see this year! Please scan 
the QR codes around the school on TV slides, and posters to participate and let us hear 
your voice. 
 

 Students who are interested in applying to SFU Beedie School of Business can meet with 
an admission representative on Friday at lunch in the cafeteria.  Drop by to meet them 
and ask questions! 
 

 



Friday, November 22, 2024 Announcements 

 

 Attention Argyle! Get ready for Feel Good Friday on November 29th, hosted by your 
student council! Start your day with free hot chocolate and cookies at the entrance 
starting at 8:30 am. At lunch, grab a bag of fresh popcorn for just a few dollars at our 
popcorn station by the cafeteria. We’ll have a virtual fireplace playing to set the cozy 
vibe, and don’t miss our movie trivia for a chance to win free popcorn! Wear your 
coziest clothes or pyjamas and join us for a day full of snacks, fun, and good vibes! See 
you there! 

 

 Hey Argyle, Students' Council here. We want to make this year as enjoyable and 
memorable as we can, so we're asking YOU what YOU want to see this year! Please scan 
the QR codes around the school on TV slides, and posters to participate and let us hear 
your voice. 
 

 Students who are interested in applying to SFU Beedie School of Business can meet with 
an admission representative today at lunch in the cafeteria.  Drop by to meet them and 
ask questions! 
 

 Yesterday evening, the Junior Varsity football team's playoff run came to an end by 
losing 44-12 to Robert Bateman of Abbotsford. Bateman had a few early successful 
plays, which proved too much for the Pipers to overcome. This team had an outstanding 
season by being in the final four of the province, and the only team on the North Shore 
to still be playing football. Congratulations to a job well done! 
 

 Congratulations to the senior boy’s soccer team who have won their group and will go 
on to the semi-finals for the Provincials at 12:45PM today! 
 
 

 Attention skiers and boarders! We will be having an information meeting next Tuesday, 
November 26 at the start of lunch in room 141 (Mr. Robertson's room). Please come by 
to find out about this year’s Ski and snowboard Team. See you then! 
 
 

 Come and meet your first responders Monday at lunch in the parking lot.  Fire, 
ambulance and police will be here to answer your questions. 

 

 Hey Argyle, if you placed an order for spirit wear it will be available for pickup today 
after school in the cafeteria. 

 



Monday, November 25, 2024 Announcements 

 

 The Argyle SR Boys Soccer team are the PROVINCIAL CHAMPIONS for the first time in 36 
years. In Saturday's Gold Medal game, Argyle defeated Burnaby North 1 - 0. 
The team was defensively brilliant throughout the entire championships, conceding only 
one goal in the five matches.  
 

 Attention skiers and boarders! We will be having an information meeting tomorrow at 
the start of lunch in room 141 (Mr. Robertson's room). Please come by to find out about 
this year’s Ski and snowboard Team. See you then! 
 
 

 Attention Argyle! Get ready for Feel Good Friday this Friday, hosted by your student 
council! Start your day with free hot chocolate and cookies at the entrance starting at 
8:30 am. At lunch, grab a bag of fresh popcorn for just a few dollars at our popcorn 
station by the cafeteria. We’ll have a virtual fireplace playing to set the cozy vibe, and 
don’t miss our movie trivia for a chance to win free popcorn! Wear your coziest clothes 
or pyjamas and join us for a day full of snacks, fun, and good vibes! See you there! 

 

 Hey Argyle, Students' Council here. We want to make this year as enjoyable and 
memorable as we can, so we're asking YOU what YOU want to see this year! Please scan 
the QR codes around the school on TV slides, and posters to participate and let us hear 
your voice. 

 
 

 Come and meet your first responders today at lunch in the parking lot.  Fire, ambulance 
and police will be here to answer your questions. 

 
 



Tuesday, November 26, 2024 Announcements 

 

 Attention skiers and boarders! We will be having an information meeting today at the 
start of lunch in room 141 (Mr. Robertson's room). Please come by to find out about this 
year’s Ski and snowboard Team. See you then! 
 
 

 Attention Argyle! Get ready for Feel Good Friday this Friday, hosted by your student 
council! Start your day with free hot chocolate and cookies at the entrance starting at 
8:30 am. At lunch, grab a bag of fresh popcorn for just a few dollars at our popcorn 
station by the cafeteria. We’ll have a virtual fireplace playing to set the cozy vibe, and 
don’t miss our movie trivia for a chance to win free popcorn! Wear your coziest clothes 
or pyjamas and join us for a day full of snacks, fun, and good vibes! See you there! 

 

 Hey Argyle, Students' Council here. We want to make this year as enjoyable and 
memorable as we can, so we're asking YOU what YOU want to see this year! Please scan 
the QR codes around the school on TV slides, and posters to participate and let us hear 
your voice. 

 
 

 



Wednesday, November 27, 2024 Announcements 

 

 Attention Argyle! Get ready for Feel Good Friday this Friday, hosted by your student 
council! Start your day with free hot chocolate and cookies at the entrance starting at 
8:30 am. At lunch, grab a bag of fresh popcorn for just a few dollars at our popcorn 
station by the cafeteria. We’ll have a virtual fireplace playing to set the cozy vibe, and 
don’t miss our movie trivia for a chance to win free popcorn! Wear your coziest clothes 
or pyjamas and join us for a day full of snacks, fun, and good vibes! See you there! 

 

 Attention all grade 12's!  Please don't forget about your CLC course on Teams!  Your 
teachers have indicated in teams when the specific due dates are for assignments - 
please make sure to submit everything as soon as possible 



Wednesday, November 28, 2024 Announcements 

 

 Attention Argyle! Get ready for Feel Good Friday tomorrow, hosted by your student 
council! Start your day with free hot chocolate and cookies at the entrance starting at 
8:30 am. At lunch, grab a bag of fresh popcorn for just a few dollars at our popcorn 
station by the cafeteria. We’ll have a virtual fireplace playing to set the cozy vibe, and 
don’t miss our movie trivia for a chance to win free popcorn! Wear your coziest clothes 
or pyjamas and join us for a day full of snacks, fun, and good vibes! See you there! 

 

 Attention all grade 12's!  Please don't forget about your CLC course on Teams!  Your 
teachers have indicated in teams when the specific due dates are for assignments - 
please make sure to submit everything as soon as possible 

 

 

 This weekend, our incredible Sr Girls Volleyball team is taking on the AAAA Volleyball 
Provincials at the Earl Marriott Secondary School. The volleyball games action kicks off 
today at 11:15 AM as they face off against Handsworth. But that's just the beginning! 
They'll battle it out again at 1:45 PM against Heritage Woods and finish the day at 4:15 
PM with a match against Kelowna. 
Can't make it to the games? No worries! You can catch all the thrilling moments live-
streamed on the BC School Sports YouTube channel. 
Let’s cheer on our team as they aim for victory! Go Pipers!!! 
 

 



Friday, November 29, 2024 Announcements 

 

 Congratulations to Keenan Beard and Alice Yu of the Digital Media Academy for their 

work on the film "How Bitter is Lady Karma" that was nominated for awards at this 

year's Zoom Film Festival.  

 

 Hey Argyle! Are you looking to gain volunteer hours? Print your own custom t-shirts? 
Learn more about graphic design? Then Argyle’s Studio One34  is the perfect fit for you! 
Come by to room 134 on Fridays at lunch to meet the team! We hope to see you there! 
 

 Are you looking to find the perfect gift for someone in your life? Then come to the 
Winter Bazaar! On December 11th and 12th from 6:00 to 9:00pm the Argyle design club 
will be selling handmade gifts in the cafeteria! Items like leather journals, t-shirts, tote 
bags, and earrings will be available! Come check it out! 
 
 

 Attention skiers and boarders! Just a reminder that we'll be distributing the Ski and 
Snowboard Team information package this Monday, December 2nd, at the start of lunch 
in room 141 (Mr. Robertson's room). See you there! 
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